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Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD

From: Michael Gant <MGant@lucid-energy.com>
Sent: Monday, August 31, 2020 10:18 AM
To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD; Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD; Marcus, 

Ramona, EMNRD; Eads, Cristina, EMNRD
Cc: CFO_Spill, BLM_NM
Subject: [EXT] NRM1935234977 SAGUARO 12" LINE @ C-23-20S-24E

Hello, 
 
This email is to notify the OCD of final composite soil sampling to be performed at the Saguaro 12” line. Lucid personnel 
was unable to collect confirmation samples last week. Sampling will be performed after we’ve received feedback and/or 
later this week. Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns. 
 
Thanks,  
 
Michael Gant 
Environmental Field Coordinator 
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